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Townsend, Erle

From: Scott Glocke, DC, MPH <drsglocke@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 10:57 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Sir/Madam  

I strongly oppose the Chapter 127-A clean cars program.  There is no reason to implement a mandatory rule for changing 

the emission standards requiring electric cars.  It is important to reduce emissions, but not to this extent. 

Respectfully 

Scott Glocke 

Wells, Maine 

 

 

--  

Scott M. Glocke, D.C., M.P.H., C.C.W.P. 
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 CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 

  

This e-mail message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 

information that is privileged, confidential, and exempt from discovery or disclosure under applicable law.  If you are not 

the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any distribution, disclosure, copying, or use of this information is 

strictly prohibited.  Please notify me immediately by telephone if you have received this e-mail message in error.  The 

unintended transmission of this e-mail shall not constitute a waiver of the Doctor-client privilege or any other 

privilege.  Nothing in this e-mail message or any attachment shall be deemed or construed as a digital or electronic 

signature or a legal opinion unless otherwise expressly stated in this e-mail message. 


